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14th November 2024 
Dear Parent/Carers, 
 
YEAR 3 TO THE BIRMINGHAM MUSEUM AND ART GALLERY 

 
Fantastic news!! The Birmingham Museum has reopened in Birmingham City Centre and 
we have secured a booking for Gloucestershire to go on Tuesday 3rd December 2024. 
This was not a planned visit for this year, but we can’t pass up the opportunity to visit 
the refurbished museum. 
 
Gloucestershire will travel into town by train. 
 
The workshop is on the ‘Life and Death in Ancient Egypt- a topic covered this term. 
The workshop will take place in the morning. The children will be back just after lunch. 
 
All children will need to bring a packed lunch and a bottle of water unless 
your child is receiving free school meals.  
 
 
School uniform is to be worn. 
If your child has asthma/allergy, please ensure they have an inhaler/medication in 
school otherwise they WILL NOT be able to go on the visit (please check the date on 
the inhaler/medication.) 
 
The cost for this visit is £8.38 per child to cover the admission and transport. Payment 
for this visit must be made online. 
Please visit our website or the school office for details how to do this. If insufficient 
funds are collected, then the visit will be cancelled. 
Please make your payment as soon as possible and before Monday 2nd December 2024. 
 
Should you have any concerns or queries about the visit please do not hesitate to 
contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Miss A Wright 
Educational Visits Coordinator. 
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